
What’s Happening Here?
Organize & Calm Traffic Install Two-Way  

Protected Bike Lane

Increase Safety Improve Access to  
Mosholu Greenway

NYC DOT will implement bicycle and pedestrian safety improvements on 
Southern Blvd. between E Fordham Rd. and E 182nd St.: 

•	 Install curbside two-way protected bike lane between E Fordham Rd. and 
E 182nd St.: 
       •   Delineator protected during peak hours, 7am-7pm  
            (four vehicle lanes maintained) 
       •   Parking protected during off-peak hours, 7pm-7am 
            (two southbound lanes, and one northbound lane during off peak hours)

•	 Add painted pedestrian curb extensions at E Fordham Rd., Crotona Pkwy, 
and E 182nd St.

•	 Install three bus boarders along Southern Blvd.

Implementation starts in April
 Existing: 
 Southern Blvd. at 189th St.  

 Proposed: 
 Vernon Blvd. at 43rd Rd., QN  

   Southern Blvd., E Fordham Rd. to E 182nd St. 
     Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Bronx Borough 
Commissioner’s Office at 212.748.6680 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


